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Health Infrastructure  

Works Notice  
Randwick Campus Redevelopment  

March 2025 

Noisy works – Prince of Wales Hospital, L0 Dickinson Building  
(future Kidney Care Centre)  

To support the Prince of Wales Hospital refurbishment program being delivered as part of the Randwick 
Campus Redevelopment project, temporary demolition activities are scheduled to be undertaken on 
Level 0 of the Dickinson Building (former Emergency Department space). 

The works will involve saw cutting, jackhammering and trenching of the concrete slab within the 
construction zone.  

Demolition and associated noisy works will be carried out between 7am and 5pm weekdays from 
Wednesday 19 March to Wednesday 2 April. A two-hour respite period will be implemented from 
11am to 1pm, with no saw cutting or jackhammering undertaken during this time. 

While all activities will be carried out with the health and safety in mind, localised noise and vibration 
impacts are expected throughout the works.  
 
To maintain safe work practices and support hospital campus continuity of operations, a range of 
mitigation measures will be in place to minimise the impact of demolition activity, including: 

• use of equipment designed to reduce noise and vibration 

• sealed perimeter hoarding and barricades to contain noise and dust  

• wet cutting methods to help manage dust within the work area 

• sticky mats to minimise dust spread outside the work area 

• installation of dust monitoring equipment. 

A site manager will be present throughout the works to address urgent issues. Contact details will be 
displayed on hoardings and barricades surrounding the construction zones.  

These demolition works are being undertaken as part of ongoing refurbishment activities that will 
continue throughout the year within various Prince of Wales Hospital spaces – please refer to the 
project fact sheet for details. 

Should you have any concerns or unexpected impacts to report, please direct them to your line manager 
in the first instance.  

Thank you for your patience as we progress this important program of work.    

The Project Team  
Randwick Campus Redevelopment  
 

  

https://randwickcampusredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au/getmedia/8a2a0620-54a7-4326-913d-6c10dc4e7c58/FACT-SHEET-PoWH-ongoing-works-(Aug-2024).pdf.aspx
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Location of high-impact demolition works 

 

  


